Thank you for your comment, michael roe.
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i am in favor of solar power,i am not in favor of closing down the jean area to install this solar field.ohv groups have had to replant
and restore this area and now we will destroy it for big business.this is not right.there are many places where this solar plant could
be built without displacing the ohv community.boulder city already has a solar field ;this one could be expanded.an area where off
road activities are already prohibited could be used for a solar field.if they are taking this area away from the ohv community they
can donate a similar area to the off road community



